
 

 

 

 

                                             

 
                    REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

                          

                                                  ANNOUNCEMENT 

INTERNATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY AT NILAI 

UNIVERSITY, MALAYSIA 

 

The Ministry is in receipt of an offer of partial scholarships for Kenyan students 

to pursue their tertiary education at Nilai University, Malaysia. 

The scholarship program offers up to 30% for type 1 and 50% for type 2 

scholarship on tuition fees and is applicable to for intake years of 2023 and 

2024. 

Intake: 

Interested applicant can only apply for the following intake sessions: 

2023- October session. 

2024- January, March, May, July & October sessions. 

 

Detailed information regarding eligibility, list of programmes, duration and 

applicable terms and conditions can be obtained at the website: 

www.nilai.edu.my . 

 

Applicants can also contact person from university: 

Miss. Mala 

Manager- Marketing & International Recruitment 

Email: mala@nilai.edu.my 

Call: +60127710094 
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